
 
Enhancing IITM: Your input matters! 

 
In our continued collective efforts in ensuring a happy and peaceful campus, a Suggestions 
Box has been installed in the Ground Floor of the Administrative Building.  You may drop 
your suggestions in the same. 
 
The contents of your suggestions will be kept confidential and will be brought to the 
notice of Director by his staff.  Based on the contents of the suggestion, action as 
deemed appropriate will be taken. 
 
 
 

     
 


